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Sam Heynes

From: Gemma  Canon-Arthurs <gemma@familysupportwork.org.uk>
Sent: 05 September 2022 09:06
To: Sam Heynes
Subject: RE: Family Support Work 

Dear Samantha -  
 
Please be assured we are extremely grateful that Cuckfield Parish Council would like to support FSW in a different 
way. 
We receive family grant requests from our practitioner throughout the year for items like washing machines, fridges, 
uniform costs, beds, baby items and fuel support. This can range from a small request of £20 - £400 per grant 
request and over the year in the region of £2,000. A  contribution towards these costs would be amazing.  
We would be able to provide you with a list of the requests made and the family background (anonymous off 
course) so you can clearly see how your support has helped families from Cuckfield.  
 
I do hope the board considers this request favourably and I look forward to hearing from you 
 
Best wishes 
Gemma Canon-Arthurs 
 
Gemma Cannon-Arthurs 
Trust Fundraiser 
 

 
 
CDA for Family Support Work 
Central Office: Garton House, 22 Stanford Avenue, Brighton, East Sussex BN1 6AA 
Mobile: 07854579706      
Telephone: 01273 832963         Email:  gemma@familysupportwork.org.uk 
 
Chichester Diocesan Association for Family Support Work Charity No 285337 I A Company Limited by Guarantee Registered No 
1648903 I Registered Office: Garton House, 22 Stanford Avenue, Brighton BN1 6AA 
***Email confidentiality notice*** This message is private and confidential. If you have received this message in error, please notify 
us on 01273 832963 and remove it from your system 
 
 
 

From: Sam Heynes <Sam.Heynes@Cuckfield.gov.uk>  
Sent: 02 September 2022 14:23 
To: Gemma Canon-Arthurs <gemma@familysupportwork.org.uk> 
Subject: RE: Family Support Work  
 
Dear Gemma 
 
I am sorry you feel so disappointed at the offer to include these families within our hamper scheme, I certainly do 
understand how difficult life is and will further become in the current times. 
 
You suggest we set up a fund, do you have an idea of what level of funding would be required for the items you 
suggest? 
 


